
The Honorable Ivan Allen 
Mayor , City of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr . Allen: 

f23 E. Bryan Street 
Dougla~, Georgia 
October 3, 19f6 

Congratulations on your courageous comment on the nomination of Lester Maddox 
for governor. I painfully awaited the national news on this ev3nt, but your cogent 
remarks were sort of an antidote. 

I am even more alarmed than I was three days ago, for now all those silent 
Democrats seemed to awaken and are climbing on the bandwagon . As bitter as the choice 
is, I feel th t we must vote for the more moderate of the candidates, Bo Calloway. 

My artlcle from the Goffe ~ County Progress shows my concern. 




